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ADDENDUM No. 2 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS No.:  1220-040-2022-063 
 

TITLE:  Surrey RCMP HQ – Roof and Skylight Replacements 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  October 06, 2022 

DATE: 
 

 PREFER TO RECEIVE QUOTATIONS ON OR 
BEFORE October 11, 2022. 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
 
Contractors are advised that Addendum No.2 to RFQ # 1220-040-2022-063 is hereby issued by the City.  
This addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts. The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Contractors for 
the above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will 
be allowed for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  
This Addendum No.2 contains one (1) page in total. 
 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
Q1. In Questions and Answers A4 (Addendum #1), it calls for the steel support beams to be removed 

and replaced. Can you please clarify if they are to be replaced or reinstalled? 
 

A1. Refer to Addendum #1 (Questions and Answers) - A4 (response to Q4), issued on 
September 28, 2022, delete the entire A4 and replace with: 

 
 “All existing steel support structures are to be removed and re-installed at new skylight 

elevation, any cost for this is to be included in the general scope of work.  Please refer to 
attached original IFC drawings, supplied for reference only – A8-Roof Plan and A25-Wall 
Sections.” 

 
 

 
All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents. 

 
 

- END OF ADDENDUM - 
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